
Dear Pre-K Parents,

We are so excited for the upcoming school year and we hope that you are

too. There are a few things that your child will need to bring with them as we start

this school year. Please know, all of the following items will be returned to you at

the end of the year. If you are not able to provide these things, please let your

child’s classroom teacher or principal know and we will make arrangements to

get them for you.

● 1 Full Size Backpack

● 1 Pair VELCRO Shoes to be kept at school

● 1 complete extra set of clothing (pants, shirt, socks, underwear)

● 1 beach towel or small blanket for rest time

● A few family photos

In the past several families have asked what else they can donate to our

classrooms. These are our most requested items, however individual teachers may

ask for different donations throughout the year. Please remember this is simply a

donation and none of these items are required.

● Kleenex

● Snack Items (Cereal, Crackers,

etc.)

● 100% Fruit Juice (2qt bottles)

● Ziplock Bags - Snack, Sandwich,

Gallon, 2.5 Gallon (Jumbo)

● Baby Wipes

● Crayola Crayons

● Crayola Markers

● Crayola Watercolors

● Expo Markers

● Elmer's Glue Sticks

● Masking Tape

● Hand Sanitizer

● Disinfectant Wipes

● Glitter Glue

● Post-it Notes

● Recyclables

● Glitter

● Stickers

● Index Cards

Thank you so much for your support and generosity!

We can’t wait to see you in August.

The United Pre-K Team


